Standards Committee

11 November 1999

ST99/15

Title and Reason for report:
Member/Officer Protocols

To consider the revised Member/Officer Protocols attached at the Appendix.  These build on the existing protocols by incorporating the remaining useful provisions from the former “Suffolk Arrangements” which will be defunct once the new Protocols and Officer Delegations have been approved in their revised form.

Action Recommended:

The Committee is asked to consider the revised Member/Officer Protocols with a view to suggesting any improvements thought necessary.



Lead Member(s):


Charles Michell


Chris Mole
Local Member(s):


Not applicable – affects all members

Executive Summary:

At its meeting on 17 June 1999 the Committee considered Paper ST99/2 concerning proposed revisions to the current working arrangements between Members and Officers.  It was recommended that a full scale revised draft protocol be drawn up incorporating the best features of the current arrangements operating in Suffolk, together with the best features of the national model.



Sponsor:
County Secretary and Solicitor

Contact point:
Keith Stevens, County Secretary and Solicitor  (Tel: 01473 584111)

Sources of Further Information:
   Current Member/Officer Protocols; the national model; the Suffolk Arrangements.
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